
 
 
  

19th March 2021  

  

Newsletter Spring 5  
Dear Parents,  
 

New Play Equipment  

 

On Tuesday this week we had our official grand opening of our brand new play equipment which was 

installed in January.  We would like to thank our PTA, Tritlington Friends, for securing a grant alongside 

donations from parents and the local community to purchase this fantastic Trim Trail for school.  The 

children have been playing on it this week and have described it as “the best ever” and “lots of fun.” We 

feel extremely fortunate to have this fabulous new addition to our school. 

 

 
 

PTA  

 

Our PTA needs you!!! As a parent at Tritlington you are all members of our PTA known as Tritlington 

Friends.  Lockdown and COVID has limited the PTA in their efforts to raise funds for school to support 

your children in their learning and other activities. As restrictions are beginning to ease, they are looking 

forward to the future and would like to encourage more of you to be involved in whatever way you can, 

big or small. Please take some time to read their latest newsletter and consider getting involved - all of 

your children benefit from the wonderful work the PTA does.  

 

Music Tuition  

 

The children who have instrument tuition in school have been excited to start their lessons again. The 

music service has offered several free lessons due to the lockdown, however, when school resumes 

after the Easter break we will be sending out details of costs for the Summer term. There will be 11 

lessons during the Summer term and instrument hire will be free for this period again.  If your child is 

interested in starting lessons in keyboard, violin or guitar, please contact the school office in the first 

instance to enquire about this fantastic opportunity. 

 

 



 

Comic Relief 

 

The children have enjoyed dressing up today for Red Nose Day. Thank you to everyone for your 

donations for this charity which school supports every year. We have raised a total of £37.00, Well Done 

everyone. 

 

                                               
 

Drop off and pick up times 

As we begin the gradual emergence from lockdown, we intend to keep the current arrangements for 

dropping off and picking up your children from school after the Easter break.  Please ensure you know 

the time slot for your child.  Thank you to everyone for your support in keeping to your allocated time and 

practicing social distancing on the school site to keep our whole community safe. Covid has not gone 

away and we need to continue to remain vigilant. 

 

  MONDAY TO FRIDAY 

  DROP OFF TIME (AM) PICK UP TIME (pm) 

Nursery: 8.55 a.m. 12.00 noon 

(unless your child is 30 hrs) 

Class 1  (Reception & Year 1): 8.55 a.m. 3.00 p.m. 

Class 2  (Years 2, 3 & 4): 8.45 a.m. 3.10 p.m. 

Families with siblings in both 

classes: 

8.50 a.m. 3.05 p.m. 

 

Many thanks,  

 

Mrs. K. Stephenson &  Mrs. J. O’Dell  

Joint Acting Headteachers 


